
Event Planners

Woven Weddings
www.wovenweddings.com

Sea To Sky Officiant
www.seatoskyofficiant.com

Petite Pearl Events
petitepearlevents.com

Love & Confetti
loveandconfetti.ca

Photographers

Nicole Erin Photos
nicoleerinphotos.com

Meghan Hemstra Photography
meghanhemstra.com

Whistler Wedding Collective
Whistlerweddingcollective.com

Oisin McHugh Weddings
oisinmchughweddings.com

The Apartment Photography
theaptm.com

Kind Light Photography
kindlight.ca

Logan Swayze Photography
loganswayze.com

Gadbois Photography 
gadboisphotography.ca

Cheakamus Centre Preferred Vendors
Please let vendors know that we referred you!



Florists

The Wild Florists
thewildflorists.ca

Fleurescent Blooms
fleurescentblooms.com

Billies Florist
weddingswithbillies.com

Wild Bloom Floral Design 
wildbloomfloraldesign.com

Event Rentals

Blacksheep Event Rentals
Blacksheeprentals.ca

Spark Event Rentals
sparkeventrentals.com

Fluerescent Blooms & Rentals
fleurescentblooms.com

Hair and Makeup Artists

Natacha Trottier - Whistler and
Squamish Hair and Makeup Artist
and Wedding Officiant
natachatrottier.com

Concrete Blonde Studio
concreteblondestudio.ca

The Beehive Hair Salon
thebeehivehairsalon.ca

Cheakamus Centre Preferred Vendors
Please let vendors know that we referred you!



Off-Site Accommodations

Executive Inn and Suites Squamish
executivesuitessquamish.com

Sandman Hotel Squamish
Sandmanhotels.com

Wedding DJs & Musicians

Patrick Mallan
HoweSoundDJ.com

Jeremy de Freitas Music
jdefreitasinfo@gmail.com

First Class DJ Service
firstclassdj.ca

Cakes and Desserts

Treat Squamish
Treatsquamish.com

Shuttles

Shred Shuttle
TheShredShuttle.com

Insurance Providers

Squamish Connector
squamishconnector.com

DUUO
duuo.ca

Insure BC
insurebc.ca

Cheakamus Centre Preferred Vendors
Please let vendors know that we referred you!


